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PWD TO HIGHLIGHT WATER 
AUGMENTATION PROJECT AT 

LET’S TALK H2O! EVENT   
 

Palmdale, CA – To provide the community with information about 

plans for an advanced water treatment plant, Palmdale Water District (PWD) 

will feature the Pure Water Antelope Valley project at its Let’s Talk H2O! 

event at 5 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 2, at 2029 East Avenue Q, Palmdale. 

PWD Engineering Manager Scott Rogers, who oversees the Pure 

Water AV project, will lead the presentation with updated information about 

plans to use highly treated recycled water for the area’s future water supply.  

He will be joined by Ruthie Glauber, an associate with Capture6.  The 

partnership with Capture6 will make PWD the first in the state to use new 

technology to remove carbon by using a byproduct of the water purification 

process at Pure Water AV. 

“We are embarking on a project that will secure the future of water 

for our customers,” Rogers said.  “I am excited to share the plans and help  
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people understand how pure the water will be after undergoing three steps of intense treatment 

before it is injected in the aquifer and later pumped for potable use.”  

 Next spring, PWD will start the construction of the 5,500-square-foot Pure Water AV 

Demonstration Facility at the eastern edge of its property at 20th Street East and Avenue Q.  This 

smaller scale treatment plant will house the equipment to treat recycled water with micro-

filtration filters, reverse osmosis and ultraviolet light with advanced oxidation.  It also will have 

a tasting area and a community room.  After it opens in 2025, it will operate for one year before a 

permanent full-scale facility is constructed on 25th Street East near Avenue Q.  The full-scale site 

will have the ability to treat 5,325 acre-feet of recycled water from the Los Angeles County 

Sanitation Districts’ Water Reclamation Plant in Palmdale. 

 The Demonstration Facility is estimated to cost $17 million.  PWD was recently awarded 

$750,000 from the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation WaterSMART Grants for engineering costs for 

both the Demonstration Facility and full-scale project.  Scheduled to be completed in 2028, the 

full-scale project is estimated to cost $175 million.  

 The Let’s Talk H2O! event is free but requires registration.  For more information or to 

sign up, visit https://bit.ly/PurewaterAV.   

Since 1918, the Palmdale Water District has provided high-quality water at a reasonable 

cost.  We pride ourselves on providing great customer care; advocating for local water issues that 

help our residents; educating the community on water-use efficiency; and leading our region in  

researching and implementing emerging technologies that increase operational efficiency.  For 

more information about PWD, visit www.palmdalewater.org. 
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